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Mr. Jackson presented his report on 0/PC to the Director, pointing
out that all of the Deputies had read it and were in general agreement.

-- HR70-14
The Director noted in the log that an agent had been sent into
to pass out propaganda. Mr. Dulles agreed that this was an

unwarranted risk of agents and said that he would issue instructions
that henceforth agents would m t be used for passing out propaganda.

Mr. Jackson reported that he had talked to Admiral Souers
about Gordon Gray and that the latter was coming to Washington this
week to see the President.

Mr. Jackson reported that Armstrong had written on a matter
that seemed to be primarily administrative. The Director stated that
we should take up the matter directly with Humelsine. The Director
said further that before we made any statement supporting Armstrong's
budget we should find out what he is doing that should be done.

Mr. Jacksm reported that he had commenced his inspection of
0/so.
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DCI's, 6 June 51 (cont'd)

There was discussion of
agreed to talk to about extending the former's tour of duty.

There was discussion of what ECA should receive from CIA.
The Director agreed that should get a copy of the National
Intelligence Estimates the CIA Weekly, as well as the 0/CI Daily.
Mr. Dulles will call about this.

The Director said that CIA, particularly Mr. Dulles, were
being advertized as being pro-de Gaulle. There was discussion as to
who was uttin forth this propaganda and it was decided that it was
probably

It was reported that the Inter-Agency Defector Committee had
reviewed the problem of East German defectors and decided to take no
action at this time.

It was reported that the teletype room would be fixed up as
a Presentation Room in the event that the Director wished to make any
presentations to visitors to this building.
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